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TikTok 
announces the addition of more parental controls. Family Pairing, will allow a parent to link their 
TikTok account to their teen's and set controls including:

• Restricted Mode:  Limit the appearance of content that may not be appropriate for all audiences. 
Even without Family Pairing enabled, parents can help their teen set Screen Time Management and 
Restricted Mode by visiting the app's Digital Wellbeing controls at any time.

SCRIP 
As we approach the Christmas season please remember that Scrip gift cards are available in many 
denominations and many venues. Gift card orders can be sent in with your child in the morning or 
emailed to us and we will send home with them after school. Don't wait too long to order special order 
cards. If you are needing a large amount for any particular place, let us know so that we can be sure to 
have enough cards in stock for you. What a great way to shop and you don't need to leave home! Let us
know if you have any questions.

THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE
Thank you to everyone for your generous donations. We have put together food baskets that families 
will be able to enjoy this next week.  Your cash donations helped to add a few extra items for everyone.
Thank you!

ELKHART COUNTY COVID-19 CALL CENTER
The Elkhart County Health Department has reopened its COVID-19 Call Center to help the community
navigate through the COVID-19 pandemic and to help clarify local and statewide policy changes. If 
you have questions about testing sites in Elkhart County, wonder how Public Health Orders may affect 
your life or have concerns about a business not operating safely, please feel free to contact us at 574-
523-2106, Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. - 4 p.m. 

QUARANTINE IF YOU ARE TRAVELING
Some of you may be traveling out of the Country for Thanksgiving or Christmas. We want to make you
aware that you will have to quarantine 14 days after your arrival back.  This quarantine 
applies to any Country in which you are visiting.


